
Public Notice of WV Birth to Three State Plan Revisions 

 

The public is hereby notified that the Department of Health, Bureau for Public Health, 

Office of Maternal, Child and Family Health (OMCFH), and WV Birth to Three is posting 

the WV Birth to Three State Plan, Revised 4-1-2025 for public comment.  WV Birth to 

Three is required to seek public comment when there are revisions to program policies. 

Revisions to the state plan are highlighted in red. 

The WV Birth to Three State Plan will be available for review through June 1, 2025. 

Persons wanting to submit written comments on the revisions to the WV Birth to Three 

State Plan, may do so by sending to Regina.K.Woodcock@wv.gov or by mail to: Regina 

Woodcock, Director, WV Birth to Three, 350 Capitol Street, Room 427, Charleston, WV 

25301.  Written comments are due prior to June 1, 2025. 

mailto:Regina.K.Woodcock@wv.gov

